

Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL

26 June 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

On Monday 9 July 2018 Dahl class will be going on a class trip . This is a celebration trip to mark the end of the school term and heading into the summer holidays. As a class we have decided to visit Marwell Wildlife, Winchester. We will be leaving at 9:15am and returning back to school for 3pm.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.60 towards the cost of the trip. We will be off site all day, so ask that students come into school in full school uniform.

We ask that students come in with a packed lunch and a drink on this day.

Yours faithfully

Jemma Soden Dahl Class Teacher

Please return the following slip by Monday 2 July - Marwell Wildlife Trip

I Do/Do Not Give Permision For My Child To Go The Class Trip.

I Will/Will Not Be Giving A Voluntary Contribution

Please Tick What Option You Would Like

I will Pay In To Scopay Account (Please	
State Amount)	
I have Enclosed Cash (Please State	
Amount)	

Signed

Please Print Student Name:









